
Village of Philadelphia - Electric Department 
56 Main Street 

Philadelphia, New York 13673-0070 

November 29, 2022 

Hon. Michelle L. Phillips 
Secretary to the Commission 
New York State Public Service Commission 
Empire State Plaza 
Agency Building 3 
Albany, New York 12223-1350 

Dear Secretary Phillips: 

RE:  Case 22-E-0501 - Minor Rate Filing of the Village of Philadelphia - Postponement. 

The enclosed Supplement No. 2 to P.S.C. No. 1 - Electricity, effective December 29, 2022, is 
transmitted electronically for filing in compliance with the requirements of the Public 
Service Commission of the State of New York. 

The Village of Philadelphia requests postponement of the proposed tariff amendments in the 
above-referenced proceeding from February 1, 2023 to April 1, 2023.  The postponement is 
requested to allow the Village of Philadelphia to send in further information as requested by 
Commission Staff.  Waiver of newspaper publication is requested for the supplement. 

Further Information 

The Village asks that questions regarding this filing be directed to: 

William C. Freitag 
Bollam, Sheedy, Torani & Co. LLP 
26 Computer Drive West 
Albany, New York 12205 
Tel:  (518) 459-6700 

Respectfully submitted, 
For the Village of Philadelphia 

William C. Freitag, CPA 

WCF/dmc 
Attachment 

 Received: 11/29/2022 
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